
 

Christmas News  

18th December 2023 

 

Christmas Performances:   We are all looking forward to putting 

on the various shows this week on both Wednesday and Thursday. 

Olympic Handball:   Well done to all those boys and gir ls who par tici-

pated in recent blitzes. They will be playing further matches in January. 

Staffing:   Ms Comiskey will be teaching the Senior  Infants after  

Christmas. Ms Casey will be filling the SET teacher role subsequently. 

Panto:  Friday January 19th, Gaiety Theatre. Pay before Jan 12th please. 

Internet Safety: Scheduled for  January 23rd for 4-6th classes. 

PA Raffle:   The Parents Association have organised the Christmas Raffle 
for this week. In light of the large and hugely successful Monster Bingo 
fundraiser that took place earlier this month, the draw will not involve any 
purchase of tickets, every child in each class will go into the draw for class 
prizes and every child in the school for overall prizes.  Thank you to all who 
donated raffle prizes. 

Christmas Jumpers: Children can wear  their  Chr istmas Jumper  on 

Friday 22nd December and make a donation to Crumlin Children’s Hospital. 

Student Council:   The Student Council organised a Chr istmas Colour-

ing and Art Competition for all the classes. They also chose winners from 

all the rooms. Well done to all who participated and to the winners especial-

ly. Their efforts will be available to look at on the website shortly. 

Half Day Closure:   School will close at 12:30 this Fr iday. The bus will 

run as normal. Infants will be let out at 12:20. We wish you all a Happy 

Christmas and enjoy a restful break.  

Nollag Shona agus Athbhliain faoi Mhaise Dhaoibh go léir. 


